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Nova Woodturners Guild Season 9! 
Wednesday November 12, 2003 

 

The third meeting of our ninth season will be  Wednesday November 12 at Busy Bee Tools in Burnside,
Dartmouth, at 7:00 pm. 

N ovember Meeting 

Different Location, Date, and Start Time

As planned, the NWG will hold it's next monthly meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 12th at Busy Bee Machine 
Tools Inc . (133 Ilsley Ave., Burnside Industrial Park - Dartmouth, NS). The meeting itself will start at 6:30 
and will be very short, followed by a turning and tool demonstration by Mr. Chris Pouncy of the Sorby 
Tools Company. Mr. Pouncy is the same demonstrator we met last year, and I am sure all those who seen his 
presentation would agree the demo. was informative as well as entertaining. Note: Bill will have a few chairs 
available; however you are welcomed to bring your own if you wish. 

O ctober Meeting 

Special  thanks  to  Bob Hamilton,  who lead  a  turning demonstration  and
discussion on Christmas themed items. 

Monthly  Wood  Lottery:  Special  thanks  to  Doug  McGuire  and  Gary
Stronach for bringing in items for our Wood Lottery which raised a total of
$38.00 for the guild’s operations.

Risk Management: Special thanks to Robert Atkinson for looking into
the possibility of the NWG needing liability insurance for it’s Officers &
Directors in effort to manage the risks of the guild.  Jamie Wolverton,
Guild President reported to the membership that at this time it was felt
that such insurance was not required, but rather the following steps would
be taken to manage our risks;

#1) Demonstrators will be expected to wear eye protection and assume 
the same level of safety if they were in their own shop.
#2) Guild members are encouraged to wear eye protection when ever they
are witness to a demonstration which is part of a guild meeting or has 
been organized by the guild.



#3) All members will be required to renew the guild waiver which is part of the membership application form.

Show & Tell : This aspect of the meeting continues to be very interesting and the pieces at our Oct. meeting
certainly did not disappoint. Several very nice pieces were brought in by  Warman Castle, Stuart Taylor,

Bob Hamilton,

Darrel  Eisner,  Don  Moore,  and  Jamie  Wolverton.  Special
thanks  to  all  those  who  brought  in  pieces  and  gave  us  a
description of their turnings. 

  

2003 Atlantic Woodworking Show Turning Competition : The NWG is pleased to invite entries for this 
competition which will run in conjunction with the Atlantic Woodworking Show scheduled for Nov. 14 -16. 
The competition categories consist of;
1) Novice ~ Including turners never having won a prize in an open competition previously (Club competition 
results do not disqualify turners from the novice category), 
2) Open ~ Open to all woodturners
Note: Prizes are awarded for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place in each category. 
Entry forms are available at Busy Bee Tools or contact any member of the NWG Executive Committee. 

N WG Booth - Atlantic Woodworking 

 Show : As announced during our October meeting, the Guild will once again operate a booth at the Atlantic
Woodworking Show scheduled for Nov. 14, 15, & 16. Special thanks to those guild members who volunteered
to supervise the NWG booth. As you will see we still need a few more volunteers, so please contact Jamie
Wolverton  at 832-5111 if you are interested. Note: All NWG members who supervise the booth have free
access to the show prior to and following their identified time slot. 



Day Time Volunteer#1 Volunteer#2
Friday 10:00-12:00 Gary Stronach Bob Hamilton
Friday 12:00-03:00 Warman Castle Doug McGuire
Friday 03:00-05:30 Robert Atkinson Warman Castle
Friday 05:30-08:00 Andrew Watson
Saturday 10:00-12:00 Bryce Whalen Denton Ford
Saturday 12:00-03:00 Jim Diamond John Barter
Saturday 03:00-06:00 Tom Conrad Don Allen
Sunday 10:00-12:00 John Todd Don Shubaly
Sunday 12:00-03:00 Gordon Murray
Sunday 03:00-05:00 Jamie Wolverton 

D ecember Meeting 

Next Meeting: 7PM December 8th, 2003 
Topic: Level 2 Basics (Spindle & Bowl Work
Location: NSCC Work Shop

L ibrary 

The library won't be making an appearance at the November meeting. Anyone desperate to give back library
material can bring it to the meeting and give it to Jim Diamond; everyone else can feel free to hold on to the
library material until the December meeting

R each us : 

Jamie  Wolverton,  NWG  President,  832-5111  and  Be  Reached:  Send  an  Email  to  Jamie  at  :
jamiewolverton@hotmail.com     .   identifying  yourself  as  a  NWG  member  and  he  will  put  you  on  our
electronic list. 

Notes for the Newsletter?  If  you want  to contribute an article,  or an ad to the newsletter,  contact  Chris
Palmer, 462-3262,   cpalmer@accesscable.net   
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